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Dear parents and carers, 

As our first half term ends, I am amazed at what we have all achieved.  When I walk around school, and chat to the 

children, it is clear how much they are enjoying their learning. This is also evident in their books.  I am sorry that we 

are not able to invite you in to see your child’s learning during our Parent Consultations, but hope that the TEAMs 

meetings will go some way to easing this. 

Thank you to everyone who has taken part in Healthy Lifestyle Week. Miss Gibson is putting together a video of the 

week, so keep an eye out on the school Facebook group. 

This week, we have seen a mini transformation of our service counter in the kitchen.  Our catering company, 

Lunchtime Company, are looking to spruce up the counters in all of their kitchens and we were very pleased to 

receive our “face lift” yesterday, ready for the new menu, which starts after half term.  I am sure you will agree – it 

looks impressive. 

 

 

Please remember that school is closed for training on Friday 22nd October and Monday 1st November and we look 

forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday 2nd November. 

Have a lovely half term break. 

Miss Shaw 

 

 

 

Please remember: 

Everybody should arrive between 8.45 and 8.55 for school.  If you arrive after 8.55, please come to the Community Door 

where a member of the senior staff will be there to welcome you. After 8.55 you will need to sign your child in at the 

Community Door. 

Many thanks. 
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This week’s rosettes will be presented after half term! 


